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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 3rd June 2025
Summer Term 2

Welcome back to school following the summer half term break. We are now in the final weeks of the school year which means we will be busy not only with plans for the end of the year but also with preparing for the new school year in September.

This newsletter has a lot of important dates for diaries so please make sure you keep it safe.

    ------------------------------

Update about School Meals

As you may remember, last term we had some challenges with our catering service which meant that we weren’t able to offer a hot menu of meals. We’re pleased that we have been able to put in some temporary measures to allow us to remedy this and can now offer some hot meals each day.

Can we remind you all that dinners can be ordered using the Parent Pay App. Please ensure that payment for school meals is kept up to date using the app.
          ---------------------

Mrs Rigby

Sadly, at the end of the school year we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Rigby who has secured a new job working for Cheshire Local Authority. We would like to thank her for her 4 years of service to our school  and wish her lots of luck in her new role.
	Class Structures for September 2025

For the new school year in September, class structures will change slightly to ensure pupil numbers are balanced across each class. Therefore, the new classes will be as follows:

Foundation Stage – Mrs Davies

Year 1 – Mrs Kavanagh and Mrs White

Year 2 – Mr Hallard

Year 3/4 - Mrs Hawitt

Year 4/5 – Miss Smith

Year 5/6 – Miss Grace

This will mean that our Year 4 and Year 5 children next year will be split between two classes. 

In making decisions about which classes the Year 4 and 5 children will be in, we will consider a number of things such as friendship groups and dynamics, behaviour needs, academic ability.
If your child will be in either Year 4 or Year 5 next year, and you would like further information about how the groups will be split, please pop in to speak to a member of staff or Mrs Aldridge as soon as possible.

Your children will be notified which class they will be in prior to our transition days on 7th and 8th of July and in the meantime, we will be having lots of discussions with all children about preparing for September.


	Important Dates Summer Term 2:
Thursday 19th and Friday 2oth June – School will be closed to children for the last two Inset Days of the school year

Tuesday 24th June at 9.30am – Sports Day for Year 1 – Year 6 (weather permitting)

Wednesday 25th June at 9.30am – Sports Day for Foundation Stage children
Thursday 26th June at 3.30pm – Summer Film Night organised by the School Council

Friday 4th July -Non-Uniform Day in exchange for donation for Bingo

Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th July – Transition Days for all children (including high school visits for Year 6 children)

Wednesday 9th July – Summer Bingo
Friday 11th July – End of year reports to be sent out to parents and carers

Thursday 17th July at 9.15am – Foundation Stage Graduation

Monday 21st July at 2pm – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly
Tuesday 22nd July at 1.30pm – School closes for the summer holiday

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 – School re-opens for the new year

	
	
	

	
	
	


